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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your support in ensuring that the school community remains as safe as possible.  

After half term on Tuesday 3rd November, we are hosting our first Progress Review Day. This is an 

opportunity for you to have a more detailed discussion with your child’s teacher about how they have 

settled back into school and to agree specific targets for learning. Back when this event was planned, 

we had hoped to be able to have face-to face meetings in school, however latest national 

developments mean that we still have to restrict the number of visitors to the school. A more detailed 

letter to all parents will be sent out early next week so that you can book appointments. Please note 

that children and young people do not attend school on that day 3rd November 2020. 

We are trying to think and plan creatively about how we can involve families and the wider 

community despite restrictions on visitors and so watch this space for opportunities for you to 

become more involved. 

We have attached an Optimistic October calendar from Action for Happiness, whose aim is to 

encourage us all to take a small step of positivity each day. We share these with the staff team every 

month https://www.actionforhappiness.org/  

Enjoy this issue of the Woodside Way and have a good weekend, Kathryn Freame. 

 

      

 

      

 

Important - Parents and carers should not send children to the school if they are unwell.  Any 

children with identified COVID symptoms are eligible for a test. Please inform the school as soon 

as possible if you or any of your family receive a positive test. 

 

Iris Class 

Iris class has been working hard on our portraiture in art and are proud of what we have achieved! 

 

https://www.actionforhappiness.org/


 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
We are pleased to announce we raised £265.61 

In their own words from our Post 16 students:  
On Macmillan Coffee Morning, we started thinking of our delivery name. We came up with Hearteroo. 
After this, me and Craig designed the Hearteroo symbol on the computer.  
Zach  
  
I helped deliver the order forms and I laid out the bags for the cookies and cakes to be put in.  
Joseph  
  
The entire class, on Friday 25th September 2020, began to pack the cookies and cupcakes to deliver to 
the classes.  
Michael  
  
I cooked cakes and cookies and designed a poster.  
Nathan  
  
I helped with making cookies and cupcakes and bagged the food up. I made a poster. I felt good about 
it.  
George  
  
I mostly baked cookies because that was the high rated choice. We had to deliver the cakes and 
cookies on Friday, which was a workout.  
Jessica  
  
I helped with the delivery of the order forms and the cakes and cookies and collecting the money. This 
money is to support those who have cancer and to support their family. I felt that we helped the 
charity a lot with the money we raised.  
Connor  
  
Macmillans is one of the important charities in the world. We made cookies and cakes for Friday.  
Craig  
  
I cooked the biscuits and fairy cakes, I bagged them up and delivered them to the classes in the 
school.  
Mo  
  
I baked cakes and cookies. I designed a poster. I delivered the order forms. I collected the money.  
Amzah  
  
We raised money by cooking cakes and cookies. We delivered them to the students in their classes.  
Jack  
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Mr Bramble’s School Days 

 

I have enjoyed walking the daily mile with the students. It is very important to 

keep fit and exercise.      

 

When the weather is good, I like to play outside with my friends, 

 

 

but when it is raining I like to stay inside.  

Mr Bramble 
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Btec sport class 

The students in the Btec sport class continue to grow in confidence as they lead activities for 

younger children in our bubble.  They are working on different ways to communicate, 

independently setting up and clearing away.  Their confidence is growing and they are 

learning skills they can transfer to college life or in the working world.  Well done class. 

 

Sukkot 

This week, Bluebell class have been making paper chains to decorate the classroom for Sukkot. 

Sukkot is a Jewish Harvest festival. Bluebell class enjoyed cutting out and sticking together the chains. 

They especially enjoyed putting them altogether to see how long they could make the chain! Bluebell 

class looks very festive for Sukkot. 
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Front of School area 

  
We hope you will have noticed the improvements we have made recently to the front of school. We 
have welcomed all the positive comments and feedback we have received from you.   
  
This is an ongoing project and we would very much appreciate any donations of plants you may have 
to make it look even better.   We have many grounds around the school, so bulbs or plants of any size 
can always be put to good use. 
  
Please bring any donations to the front of school at a convenient time or make an appointment at the 
office to drop them off. 
 
 
 

 

A special thank you to our brilliant premises team; Ian and Frank and to Ms O’Flaherty, who all worked 

very hard to get this ready for us. 

Mixed-Media BTEC Unit 

Students have been working on a mixed-media BTEC unit entitled “All about me”. They 

have produced canvases that show their personalities and the things they like, or represent 

about them. All students have used techniques learnt from previous units. Summer has 

produced a fantastic piece. 

 

 

 



  

 

Information and Helpline Numbers 

 Half term – Monday 26th - Friday 30th October 2020 

 Inset day – Monday 2nd November 2020, no children in school 

 Progress review day – Tuesday 3rd November 2020, no children in school. 

 Children return to school Wednesday 4th November 2020 

 Date for the diary - Christmas Jumper Day will be on Friday, 11th of December 

        

Bexley Coronavirus Helpline London Borough of Bexley has setup a helpline for vulnerable residents 

who may need help, advice, and support linked to the coronavirus. Tel - 0203 045 5398 

Staying safe during COVID-19: A guide for victims and survivors of domestic abuse, Safe Lives - 
Freephone 24h National Domestic Abuse Helpline: 0808 2000 247 

MIND in Bexley are still taking referrals and doing virtual appointments.  The Crisis Café remains open 

and is seeing clients face-to-face 

NSPCC Internet Safety - https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

You can also visit our School website for more information - http://www.woodside.bexley.sch.uk// 

If you need to make contact with the school for any reason, then please call 01322 350123 or email 

office@bwf.education 
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Parent/ Carer Notice for those who drop their children to school 

We are currently receiving a number of complaints from nearby residents about car parking 

on Colyers Lane, at drop off and collection times.  

 

Please be respectful and considerate to our neighbours when dropping and collecting 

children from school. There is parking available in Birling Road nearby.  

Thank you. 

 



 


